
From: Kathryn Kolberg
To: Navigable Waterways
Cc: Tyler Warner; Jason Peppin; Timothy French
Subject: IDL #L-96-S-2798A
Date: Wednesday, October 09, 2024 03:55:03 PM
Attachments: PHD Additional Comments_ IDL#L-96-S-2798A.pdf

Good Afternoon, Tyler –
 
Please see attached for Additional PHD Comments regarding IDL #L-96-S-2798A.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
-Kathryn
 
 

 

Kathryn Kolberg | Environmental Health Program Manager
2101 W. Pine St., Sandpoint, ID 83864
Office: 208-265-6384
Office Desk: 208-920-7902
Email: kkolberg@phd1.idaho.gov
Web: Panhandlehealthdistrict.org
 

IMPORTANT: The information contained in this email may be privileged, confidential or otherwise protected
from disclosure. All persons are advised that they may face penalties under state and federal law for sharing
this information with unauthorized individuals. If you received this email in error, please reply to the sender
that you received this information in error. Also, please delete this email after replying to the sender.
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